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District Leadership Committee
Report – March 31,  2024 

2023-2024 District 26 District Leadership Committee Candidates Report

Dear District Director, Ann Hill, DTM

On behalf of the District Leadership Committee (DLC), here are the DLCs nominations for elected 
District Leadership positions for the 2024-2025 year. 

District Director       
James Gable, DTM 

Program Quality Director 
Ruth Prentice, DTM 

Club Growth Director 
Kimberly Angell        
Anoop Bhojraj

Denver Division Director
Irene Valenzuela

 Foothills Division Director 
Terry Ploski, DTM

Metro Division Director  
Greg Howell

Northern Division Director      
Reena McCoy

Southern Division Director   
Chad Manifold

Urban Division Director   
Tom Wendling

Each candidate has been nominated to serve in the stated District Leadership positions. 

Linda Rhea, DTM, PDD, PRA 
District 26
District Leadership Committee Chair 


